

May 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Prospective Parents' Visits

We will be holding our Prospective Parents' Visits between **Monday 21st and Friday 25th June.**

There are a range of visit times available during the week. These can be booked using the booking form on the Ashlawn School website or by clicking on this link:

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf4b4JD8mU-PJi3BmJJ3VigDeYk4bZ8gz7S 7jrJtOgtsns0g/viewform

The booking system will be live until **9am on Tuesday 8th June**.

The school will be operating a normal working day during the tours and a team of staff will be on hand to guide you around our site while answering any questions that you may have. Due to the current climate, we are limiting our tours to three people per household with one of these people being the prospective student. We are unfortunately unable to accommodate babies or very young children on our tours at this time.

We look forward to seeing as many potential parents and students on our tours which will give you an insight into the quality of provision at Ashlawn School.

Please contact us if you have any questions or queries about our tours.

Yours sincerely

Nathan Ellis Key Stage 3 Leader



